
 

 

April 14, 2020 

 

 

Dear Bidder, 

 

Notice of Project Cancelation:  Boise Airport FB 20-147 Employee Parking Garage 

 

Thank you for your response to the above referenced FB 20-147.  

 

This letter is to notify you that the Airport has come to the measured decision to cancel 

this project, due to the significant economic downturn and lack of demand.   

 

We will re-assess this project after the economic recovery.   

     

We are very sorry for this inconvenience and hope you will continue to bid City projects.  

   

Thank you for your interest in meeting the needs of the City of Boise.  Your participation 

in the process is appreciated. 

 

 

 

Missy Grothaus 

Purchasing Specialist 

Boise City Purchasing  

208-972-8171 

 

 

cc: FB 20-147 File 


